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December 4, 2019 

MAYOR'S OFFICE 

DEC O 9 2019 
VICTORIA, B.C. 

Mayor Lisa Helps 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1 P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

Re: Safer drug supply and observed inhalation sites 

Thank you for your correspondence to Mayor and Council regarding the above noted 
matter. At the meeting held December 2, 2019, North Saanich Council received your 
correspondence. 

On behalf of Mayor and Council, I trust the above is satisfactory. Please contact the 
undersigned if you have any questions in this regard. 

Sincerely, 

Curt Kingsley 
Deputy CAO / Director of Corporate Services 
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